
The Rat Pack Live Arrives in
Edinburgh

Many moons ago, there were three singers who ruled the music
world.  Frank  Sinatra,  Dean  Martin  and  Sammy  Davis  Jnr  –
collectively known as The Rat Pack – were the headline acts at
Las Vegas. The rich and the famous would jet in to see these
superstars who would also be the darlings of Hollywood and rub
shoulders  with  the  President  of  the  United  States,  US
politicians  and  the  odd  gangster  or  two…

The Rat Pack – Live from Las Vegas recreates that special time
and celebrates the huge talent of three of the world’s most
famous  performers  with  some  of  the  greatest  songs  ever
recorded featuring The Lady is a Tramp, Mr Bojangles, That’s
Amore, I’ve Got You Under My Skin, What Kind of Fool Am I?
Volare, My Way, Candyman, Everybody Loves Somebody and many
more.

After a critically acclaimed West End season, the Olivier
Award-nominated The Rat Pack – Live from Las Vegas is on at
the Edinburgh Playhouse next week.

Garrett Phillips (Frank Sinatra), Nigel Casey (Dean Martin)
and David Hayes (Sammy Davis Jnr) will wow the audience while
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Nicola  Emmanuelle  joins  the  show  as  Ella  Fitzgerald  to
celebrate the First Lady of Song and Queen of Jazz.

The Rat Pack – Live from Las Vegas is on at the Edinburgh
Playhouse from Tuesday 27th February to Saturday 3rd March
2018. Tickets here.

http://www.atgtickets.com/shows/the-rat-pack-live-from-las-vegas/edinburgh-playhouse/

